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230 Blackfriars Road 
London 
SE1 8PJ 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9420 
Email: kellie-mme.rehill@chi.nhs.uk 
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Dear Dr Morgan 

I am writing to confirm the appointment with Dr Barton and yourself as agreed. 

Date: 5th March 2002 
Time: 12.00pm 
Location: St Mary’s Hospital, Portsmouth, Oncology Seminar Room. 

As you are aware Julie Miller is on annual leave until 19th February, if there are any 
problems regarding these arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact me 0207 448 
9420. 

Yours sincerely 

Kellie-Anne Rehill 
Investigation Coordinator 


